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Jennifer Smith

From: Carla Lundgren
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 11:30 AM
To: Jennifer Smith
Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel: Public Comments PLN50880 SPR PLN50880CUP
Attachments: COBI Hrg Exam objections 2.doc; COBI Hrg Exam objections 2.pdf

 
 

 
Carla Lundgren 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3763  
 
Planning and Community Development service hours:  

 Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday 
 Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday 

 
Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar 
 
 

From: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov>  
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 12:59 PM 
To: Carla Lundgren <clundgren@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: David Greetham <dgreetham@bainbridgewa.gov>; Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: FW: Winslow Hotel: Public Comments PLN50880 SPR PLN50880CUP 
 
Carla, 
 
Winslow Hotel comment below and attached. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 
 
Planning and Community Development Service Hours 

 Walk-in customers: 8 a.m. - 12 p.m. Monday-Friday 
 Appointments: 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. Monday-Friday 

Appointments may be scheduled here: Planning and Building Submittal Appointment Calendar 
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From: aginglawyer <aginglawyer@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2020 12:13 PM 
To: david@soundlawcenter.com; PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Winslow Hotel: Public Comments PLN50880 SPR PLN50880CUP 
 
Dear Mr Ortman: 
 
I am attaching my comments on the proposed Winslow Hotel application cited above.   The document is submitted in 
.doc and .pdf form. 
 
A great deal of effort went into drafting this document because I care about the future of the island where I live.    
 
I sincerely hope that my comments will get appropriate attention and I particularly call your attention to the final section 
C. Unaddressed issues.   This is of particular importance since PCD has in no way addressed these important questions 
and, in particular, the years of life disruption by the (out of proportion to the area) construction process itself   and the 
actual operation issues of the completed hotel. 
 
I am available for discussion but will be out of the US  from January 12 until after the day of the Hearing Examiner 
hearing. 
 
Thank you for you consideration and participation in this extraordinarily contentious issue.     
 
Allan Bogutz 
aginglawyer@gmail.com 
905 Cherry Ave NE 
Bainbridge Island, WA 
206-858-1509 
 
cc: Hearing Examiner Clerk 


